January 17, 2023
To our valued partners,

We are pleased to announce the hiring of our new Quality Assurance Manager, Spela Marinsek
at Aero-Hose, Corp. Spela will be replacing Paul Alexander who is moving to a new role as
Operations Manager. Spela obtained her Bachelor's Degree at Embry Riddle Aeronautical
University. She has over 12 years of Quality Assurance experience in the Aerospace industry
and previously held positions at Pratt & Whitney, Vision Manufacturing Technologies and the US
Navy. Spela is now responsible for the day-to-day operations as it relates to planning,
coordinating, supervising, and directing the Quality Assurance Team. Spela will now be the
primary contact for any Quality Assurance related questions and/or issues which may arise.

Spela can be reached via email at smarinsek@aero-hose.com and via phone at 904-215-9638.

Please join us in welcoming Spela to the Aero-Hose family.

Joseph Lemieux, Jr.
President
Aero-Hose, Corp.




